TAKE BACK OUR CITY 1401 SW 17 Terrace Miami, Florida 33145

December 22, 2022

Todd B. Hannon City Clerk Office of the City Clerk 3500 Pan American Drive Miami, Florida 33133

Re: Take Back Miami PC

Dear Clerk Hannon:

By this letter, we are officially notifying the City that we will be disbanding the political committee, Take Back Miami. We will be disposing of funds as per the Florida Statutes. As per the statute, we will file our termination report within ninety (90) days of this letter.

Please call out counsel, JC Planas, with any questions. His cell is 850-980-6542 and his email is icplanas@planaslawfirm.com.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely.

Robert Piper, III, Chair

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

RECEIVED.



MIAMI FL :330

Miami, FL 33145-2805 27 DEC 2022 PM 4 L



Todd B. Hannoly CLERK
CITY CLERK
CHYCLERK
CHYCLE